
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter   

23rd September 2022

 Dear all 

It was a different start to the week with everyone at home for the Queen's funeral and many 

of the children and families have talked about their experience of watching the television or 

talking about the day.  

Although it has been a shorter week, it has been action packed! The children have all settled 

into their new classes and there is an exciting buzz around the school. I have enjoyed seeing 

the fantastic work that children have been doing in their classes. The after school sports clubs 

started this week and it has been great to see children enjoying the activities. If your child 

would like a space, please contact the office as we have a few spaces remaining.  

It has been wonderful to see so many parents in school, accessing the courses in the new 

community room and at the art club on Thursday evening. If you haven't been to any of the 

community events, please take a look in the newsletter or talk to Sarah Franke about what is 

on offer. 

I am looking forward to my first coffee meeting this afternoon and if you didn't manage to 

make it, I will schedule another opportunity in a couple of weeks. It is very important to me 

that parents feel listened to and that we work together to make children's experiences here 

the best that they can be. Mrs Barbour and I are often on gate duty so please use that 

opportunity to speak to us.  

Enjoy the weekend and we will see 

you all for another exciting week on 

Monday. 

Best wishes 

Kevin Hawkins - Headteacher 











CRAFT AND CHAT 

  

* Open sessions for parents * 

Every Thursday 9-11am at Hannah More. 

Come and meet Laura at the first session on the 
22nd September in our new Community Room.  

Try out some new crafts and take home activities 






